
Ottawa, 25th September, 1903.

In reply to your letter of 19th instant

No. 105 3, I have to inform you that it is Grstomary

for Inspector in the North West Territories to furni

rapport vouchers for all tems of expediture over one

dollar, and also to accompany their account with a diare

Your wattcessors in the office of Assistant Indian Co

missioner have always followed this rule, and it is des

able that you will conform to it in the future.

With reference to accountable advances I would

say that following the usual custom it would be advisa

in future to have the Commissioner requisition for all

there advances for kourself and his staff.

Your obedient servant,

Com. L.

Eling Deputy Superintendent General of Indian Affairs

J.A.Mckenna, Esq.

Asamtant Commissioner.

Wienipeg.
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